
Chestnut class

Maths

This week we have been learning that 
numbers are made up of smaller numbers 

by using part models.  

English 

This week Chestnut class have been reading the 
Zoo. The children have enjoyed using masks to act 

out scenes from the story

Topic

This week in topic we have been looking at 
different things we use in different seasons as 

well as different climates in different countries. 

Reminders

We will be swimming again on Monday so if your child brought their swimming kit home please can it be returned.  Please try to remember to return reading 
books daily.

Have a great weekend 

Head teacher awards

Congratulations to Erin for gaining the head 
teachers award

Congratulations to Erika for gaining the head 
teachers award

Congratulations to Harry for gaining the 
kindness award this week


